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Atul Buono 
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June 11, 2025 

 

To the Members of the Oregon Legislature, 

 

I'm writing to express my strong opposition to HB 2025. 

 

I do not support any new taxes. Period. 

 

Oregonians are already paying enough. Between income taxes, fuel taxes, property 

taxes, various fees, and continued inflation, the cost of living here continues to climb. 

HB 2025 would only make that worse. I’m not interested in funding more government 

programs or infrastructure plans when the ones we have aren’t being managed 

transparently or efficiently. 

 

I don’t need a long explanation or promises of future benefits. I need the state to stop 

reaching into the pockets of working people who are already stretched thin. You 

should be looking for ways to cut costs, not raise taxes. 

 

Please vote no on HB 2025. 

 

Sincerely, 

Atul Buono 

Bend, Oregon 


